
Re: Fw: Henry R. Stevenson, Jr. CWA 06-2011-2709 ij 
Patrick Rankin to: Lorena Vaughn 

From: Patrick Rankin/R6/USEPA/US 

To: Lorena Vaughn/R6/USEPAIUS@EPA 

January 23 

Lorena Vaughn What day would you prefer. ----- Forwarded by L. .. 

From: 
To: 
Date: 

Lorena Vaughn/R6/USEPAIUS 
Patrick Rankin/R6/USEPA!US@EPA 
01/09/2012 01:30PM 
Fw: R. Stevenson, Jr. CWA 06-2011-2709 

What day would you prefer. 

-·--·Forwarded by Lorena Vaughn/R6/USEPA/US on 01/09/2012 01:26PM--·--

From: "Chuck Kibler" <chuck@kiblerlaw.com> 

01/09/2012 02:27PM 

01/09/2012 01:30:41 PM 

To: 
c-· 
Date: 

Lorena Vaughn/R6/USEPAIUS@EPA, Russell Murdock/R6/USEPAIUS@EPA 
Patrick Rankin/R6/USEPA!US@EPA 
01/09/2012 01:15PM 
RE: R. Stevenson, Jr. CWA 06-2011-2709 

I apologize for my tardiness in addressing this issue. It appears that all of the em ails associated with this 
ended up in the "spam" folder. I have since corrected this issue to forego any future problems. 

I am actually glad that this issue has come up. A review of my calendar indicates that I'd originally put 
this on my calendar to occur on January 24, 2012- for reasons I cannot explain. I am open on both 
1/20/12 and 1/23/12 at this time. Please let me know which date works best for all involved. I will try 
to keep these dates open as long as possible. 

Warm Regards, 

Charles (Chuck) Kibler, Jr. 
The Kibler Law Firm 
765 N. 5th Street 
Silsbee, Texas 77656 
(409) 373-4313 
Fax (888) 720-1177 
http://www.kiblerlaw.com 

This message is being sent by or on behalf of a lawyer from the Kibler Law Firm. It is intended as a private communication with the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or otherwise legally 
exempt from disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message or 
any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and delete all copies of the message. 

From: Lorena Vaughn [mailto:Vaughn.Lorena@epamail.epa.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 10:50 AM 
To: chuck@kiblerlaw.com; Russell Murdock 



Cc: Patrick Rankin 
Subject: Henry R. Stevenson, Jr. CWA 06-2011-2709 

Good Morning, 

It has been brought to my attention that the date that was listed on the Scheduling Order for the 
conference call is January 21st, 2012, that date is a Saturday. 

It there another date that you prefer to have the call on, please let me know, so that a new Order can be 
sent out with the new date. 

Have a wonderful and safe holiday. 

Thank you. 

No virus found in this message. 
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